
EXAMPLE OF FEE CHANGE LETTER 
 

 

Dear HVC Family of Patients: 

 

We are continuing to increase the amount of continuing education the team and the 

doctor have been engaging in. We are doing this to bring the best possible care to your 

families and our community. As our mission is to educate and adjust as many families as 

possible towards optimal health through chiropractic care, we must stand and training to 

be ever vigilant and ready to serve. 

 

You may have already noticed we have invested significantly in our infrastructure upon 

which we serve you. Software and hardware is now in place to make your billing and 

records keeping more service efficient and stress reduced. This is allowing us to 

streamline the process of working with your insurance companies so you can continue 

receive the greatest chiropractic care, along with the greatest return from you insurance 

carriers. We simply want your appointments at HVC to the best part of your day! 

 

Our Health Evolution Seminars have also been strengthened; All new programs to benefit 

our community. Please take advantage of these seminars. After health is a process, not a 

destination! 

 

While we have been working to keep Harbor View Chiropractic at a "state of the art 

level", it has been many years since our fees have ever been adjusted. We will be making 

some much needed but small changes in our investment cost for some of our services.  

These changes will not be effective until at least the beginning of September and will not 

apply to you until you have your next re-assessment and we will go over the financial 

changes personally.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

   

Your Family Chiropractic Team 


